
On this day,
Thursday, the 31st of October, 2019

Verizon
under the direction of

Todd Talbot
ITL Program Manager

Acknowledges that:

Element Minneapolis Lab
has been Certified by Verizon, 

to conduct GR-1089-CORE Network Equipment Building System (NEBS) 
testing at 

9725 Girard Avenue South, Minneapolis, MN.

Verizon TCP Program

Todd Talbot
Todd Talbot

ITL Program Manager 
Verizon
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